										June 2017
Dear 4-H Parents:
	I can’t believe that there are less than 4 weeks of school left!  Time has flown by this year, just like it always does.  Here are a few reminders and events to mention.     
· There will be no more Math help after school on Thursdays. Students who require some extra instruction on certain concepts will be able to stay with Mrs. Hitchcock at recess to get the help they need. 
· June 15 – Grade 3-5 Track Meet at Bath Community School. Students will be leaving at 8:30 and will return to CCS in time for regular busses.  If your child is going, please make sure they have a water bottle, sunscreen and are dressed in layers in case it gets warmer during the day.  Students going will need to bring a bag lunch.
· June 20 – The Grades 3, 4 and 5 classes will be going to Science East and Kingswood Entertainment Centre in Fredericton for a field trip. We will be leaving CCS at 8:20 and returning around 4:30.  Please make sure there is someone to pick up your child at CCS at that time. Students will need to bring a bag lunch and do not need to bring any money with them.  Permission slips have been sent home already. Please sign and return with the $5 before June 9. 
· June 22 – CCS field day. Please make sure your child has appropriate footwear, sunscreen, bug repellant and a water bottle. There will be a free lunch provided for all students – BBQ hot dogs, chips and a juice box.  There will be the usual “Squirt the Teacher” event after lunch.  Students can bring $0.25 for 1 squirt gun blast for their favorite/least favorite teacher. Proceeds will go to charity. 
· June 23 – Awards ceremony to give out certificates and medals.  Parents of students receiving awards will be contacted and are welcome to come.
		Grade K-2 ~ 8:30-9:15
		Grade 3-5 ~ 9:30-10:00
		Middle School ~ 10:45-11:45
· [bookmark: _GoBack]June 23 – Last day for students. This will be a ½ day for students.  There will be a voicemail saying when buses will be leaving, once we are notified       
		I want to thank all of the parents/guardians of my students for all your help, support and co-operation with your child’s education this past year. I have enjoyed each and every one of them throughout the year and look forward to hearing about their progress in Grade 5. 

						Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
